Dear Sirs,
I am a recent Law Graduate from DCU who is currently studying a postgraduate diploma in Finance. I am applying to Byrne Wallace as they have stood out from other firms with the firms innovative approach and the areas in which they practice, in particular their Intellectual Property unit. The Corporate unit also stands out as it is one of the leading corporate practices in Ireland, mainly due to their client focused approach. I hope you will take me in to consideration for an intern position with your firm as I believe my work ethic and passion to excel will fit right in with the firm, as well as my knowledge of finance as well as law. I am also proficient with Microsoft office, something which is vital in the modern workplace. I also have experience dealing with clients in a very hands on experience in my previous internship and also have regularly dealt with the administrative work which means I can hit the ground running should I be selected for this position. My current studies also involves heavy team based projects, this alongside my ability to research independently shows I can work alone and in a team environment. I have a good grasp of company law in Ireland through research for my dissertation which focused on the impacts of s.228 of the Act and how it increased the scope for liability for directors in a company.
I look forward to hearing from you,
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